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 We are delighted that everyone is back in school safe and well. 
Thank you for your support and for attending the class zoom 

sessions.  

To notify us of allergies or medical needs e-mail 
Charlene.o’brien@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
Charlene can also help with admissions.  
 
To change your contact details and provide us with two 
contact numbers: 
Siobhan.murphy@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
 
All other enquiries: 
info@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
___________________________________________ 

 
The Barlby Christmas Singalong 

 
We are so excited to bring you our very first 
Barlby sing-along narrated by our wonderful 

foundation stage children.  Join us on a magical 
journey through the Christmas story and enjoy 
listening to your talented children performing a 

range of heart-warming festive musical numbers.  
The DVD will be available to purchase later this 
term so keep an eye out for more information 

coming soon! 
______________________________________ 

 
Our social media feeds are updated regularly. Please 

follow us: 
Instagram: barlbyprimary 

Twitter: @primary_barlby 

 

Lost Property 
We have several items of school uniform in our lost 
property. We will wash and display them before the 
holidays so you can reclaim any lost items. Please 

check your child’s uniform to see if they have 
accidentally taken the wrong item. We can arrange for 

them to be returned.  
 
 

Virtual Parent/teacher Meetings 
Thank you for the positive feedback following these 

sessions. Please feel free to stay in touch via e-mail to 
find out about your child’s progress. There is no need 

to wait until the next parent/teacher meeting.  
 

 
 

Barlby has several charitable partnerships. 
If you need help- please ask! 
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